
A Moment of Silence!

From: Y! Mail (orokduke@att.net)
Sent: Tue 10/30/12 7:15 PM
To: 

Dear Members,

On behalf of the Efik National Association USA Inc., I ask each of you to join me and observe 
a moment of silence for the many lives lost as a result of hurricane Sandy’s land impact across 
the Eastern half of the country last night. 

Our prayers and heart felt sympathy can only be a source of comfort at this time of devastation 
from mass flooding, wind damages and power outages to millions of homes and personal 
properties. 

I will encourage all of you including members of the ENA-USA Executive Committee to reach 
out to those brothers and sisters in the affected areas. If need based conditions exist with any of 
our affected members; I will request for assistance from ENA-USA as soon as possible for that 
member(s). My cell phone number is 203-722-9212.

May God’s blessing to each of you,

Chief Paul O. Bassey-Duke

National President,

ENA-USA

www.efikusa.org




